
 

 

              City of Sebastopol 
Incorporated 1902 

 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
MEETING OF: [JULY 9, 2024] 

 

SEBASTOPOL YOUTH ANNEX 

425 Morris Street 

Sebastopol, CA 95472 

6:00 P.M.  
 

 

CANCELATION 
 

The regularly scheduled Planning 

Commission meeting of July 9th, 2024, has 

been canceled.  The next regularly scheduled 

Planning Commission meeting will be held 

Tuesday, July 23rd, 2024, at the Youth Annex 

located at 425 Morris Street, Sebastopol, CA 

95472 at 6:00 P.M. 

 


